
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 2:45:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 1:23 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tony Roldan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In light of the recently announced provincial hydro rate relief, this
proposal contradicts provincial policy.   As well, rate increases of any
nature should never be permitted to exceed the rate of inflation.    Hydro
One should be required to guarantee service to any customer, regardless of whether or not they have a
cottage on a road that is not maintained in winter
- we need to heat our basement and we are never sure if they would come to repair a down line.

-- Attachment --
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